
 
 

Report ABPC/22/08 

To: Aldington and Bonnington Parish Council.  
Date: 3 October 2022 
Status: Public Report 
Subject: Notice of Conclusion of Audit.  
 

1. SUMMARY: 
Attached to this report is the certified annual return from PKF Littlejohn LLP, the Parish 
Council’s External Auditor. 
 

2. REASON FOR RECOMMENDATION. 
The Parish Council is required to submit an Annual Return as required by Sections 20(2) 
and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234). The Council is required to note any matters raised by the 
External Auditor. 
 

3. RECOMMENDATIONS: 
1. To receive and note Report ABPC/22/08 
2. To receive and acknowledge the certified Annual Return.  

 
4. INTRODUCTION: 

PKF Littlejohn LLP, the Council’s External Auditor completed their review of the Council’s 
Annual Governance and Accountability Return for the year ended 31st March 2022. They 
have confirmed that on the basis of our review of Sections 1 and 2 of the Annual Governance 
and Accountability Return (AGAR), in our opinion the information in Sections 1 and 2 of the 
AGAR is in accordance with Proper Practices and no other matters have come to our 
attention giving cause for concern that relevant legislation and regulatory requirements have 
not been met. There are no other matters they wish to draw to the attention of the authority. 
 
 

 CONTACT OFFICER AND BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS. 
If you have any queries about this report please contact the Responsible Financial Officer 
of the Council Tel.: 07928453208 or email: clerk@abpc.org.uk prior to the meeting. 
 



 
 
 


